


Shannon Thomson MA Arts and Education Practices 
I wish we preserved more

I wish we preserved more is an exploration of how educational space has 
changed & progressed at the Birmingham School of Art since its opening. 
I have conducted a series of collaborative collage workshops using archival 
and current imagery. Current students and alumni of the School of Art 
were invited to collage and have an informal discussion, and many shared 
memories and experiences they had whilst studying at the School of Art. 
Accompanying the collaborative collages are four digital collages presented 
on the wall, slightly elevated, with physical collage elements.   
 
During the MA show, feel welcome to add your favorite art school memory 
to the shared memory wall. 

@_shannon_thomson 
shannonthomson.com  

Private view 
Thursday 31st August 
18.00 – 20.00

Opening Times 
Thursday to Saturday 11.00 — 17.00
Sunday 11.00 — 16.00

Kaleidoscope MA Degree Show 
Birmingham School of Art 
Birmingham City University
31st August — 3rd September 2023 


